Having trouble viewing this email? Click here







### **Important Community Meetings**

#### Also In This Issue

CANCELED Meeting for Clark Street Restaurant Owners Lincoln Elementary School Meet Rep. Feigenholtz

### Ms. Mint's Annual Local & Fair Trade Gift Bazaar

December 16 & 17 Fri 3-8 & Sat 11-6

Grossinger City Autoplex 1530 N. Dayton St.

Over 50 gourmet food artisans, designers, fair trade businesses, authors, and More!

Click here for more information.

# CANCELED Meeting for Clark St Restaurant Owners

December 12th 6:00-8:00 p.m.

This meeting will be rescheduled after the first of the year.



**OUR NEW OFFICE** 

#### Children's Memorial Hospital Town Hall Meeting

**Wednesday**, December 14th 6:30-8:00 p.m.

Children's Memorial Hospital 2300 Children's Plaza Bigler Auditorium

The developer will be rolling out the conceptual plans at this meeting. Please attend to see the draft plan and ask questions. To see the details of the earlier community meeting, click here.

## Important LSC Meeting at Lincoln Elementary School

Tim Cawley, Chief Administrative Officer of the Chicago Public Schools, will be discussing potential plans for addressing overcrowding at Lincoln Elementary School.

**Tuesday**, December 13th 6:00 PM Lincoln Elementary School

Please come to have your voice heard - I'll be there, too.

## Important LSC Meeting at LaSalle Language Academy

Tuesday, December 13th 5:30 PM LaSalle Language Academy

#### **New Ward Service**

43rd Ward Office 2523 N. Halsted www.ward43.org

Office Hours:

Monday
9a.m.-7p.m.
Tuesday-Thursday
9a.m.-6p.m.
Friday
9a.m.-12p.m. & 2p.m.-6p.m.

Contact us:
phone
773-348-9500
email
yourvoice@ward43.org

### Help from State Representative Sara Feigenholtz at our Office

Tuesday, December 13th 3-6p.m. 43rd Ward Office, 2523 N. Halsted

Rep. Feigenholtz will greet community members who want to stop in with a question or just to chat.

Starting on Tuesday, December 13th and repeating the second Tuesday of every month thereafter, Rep. Feigenholtz's staff will work from the 43rd Ward office (2523 N. Halsted) and work with her constituents on a more personal level.

Sincerely,

Milele

43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

**Forward email** 





This email was sent to yourvoice@ward43.org | <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe</u><sup>™</sup> | <u>Privacy Policy</u>.

Michele Smith | 43rd Ward Alderman | 2523 N. Halsted | Chicago | IL | 60614